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Audra Main called the meeting to order at 9:00.

She asked people to share pictures taken at the conference on the Thunder and OASFAA social media.

Audra announced that OASFAA raised $4,337 for Thunder Cares.

The minutes from the 2015 Business meeting were reviewed and approved unanimously.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved unanimously.

Old Business – None

Audra discussed the importance of training and conference deadlines. She also explained the cost to OASFAA when members register and then don’t attend, especially if meals have been ordered for them.

She announced that 165 people attended the conference and that it was a huge success. She especially thanked the committee chairs, Kevin Campbell, and Lisa Blazer.

The slate of officer nominations was announced. They are as follows:

President 		Karen Jeffers
			No opponent


Treasurer		Becky Isaacs
			Jason Marrujo

Secretary		Machelle Ellis
			Melinda Simpson

Delegate at large	Caryn Pacheco
			Lori Coffey

Audra asked for nominations from the floor and there were none. The slate was accepted unanimously.
Audra announced the the 2017 conference will be held at the Hyatt Regency in Tulsa from April 26-28.

The drawing was held for the OASFAA scholarship and the winner was Indian Capital Tech.

Members were encouraged to complete the evaluations and the volunteer forms.

Audra thanked everyone for a great year and handed the gavel over to Jonna Raney, the incoming President.

The meeting was adjourned

